
From: @pmi.com>  
Sent: 14 January 2021 16:28 
To: Martin Dockrell <Martin.Dockrell@phe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Correspondence from  
  
Dear Mr Dockrell,  
  
Please find attached correspondence from , PMI 
Science and Innovation, concerning the Public Health England 2021 annual review of e-cigarettes 
and novel nicotine delivery systems.  
  
Kind regards, 

 
  

 | Philip Morris Limited | Address: No. 10 Hammersmith Grove, 
London, W6 7AP, United Kingdom 




